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From:

Sent: 06 January 2023 10:32

To: Strategic Transport

Subject: FW: Parking Standards Response

Attachments: DLA Belway McBains Proof 2.pdf

See attached. This was submitted after the deadline of 10am. We may need to speak to to decide how we
deal with it – if we keep it separate but include it as a late entry?

From:
Sent: 06 January 2023 09:11
To:

Subject: FW: Parking Standards Response

Hi

Please see below and attached.

Regards

Head of Planning Delivery
Place & Communities Directorate

Central Bedfordshire Council Priory House, Monks Walk, Chicksands, Shefford, Bedfordshire, SG175TQ
Direct dial: | Internal: | Mobile: |
Email:
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Central Bedfordshire - A great place to live and work – www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Want to be inspired? Like a challenge? Then join the team? www.leadingcentralbedfordshire.co.uk
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Information security classification* of this email: UNCLASSIFIED

*Information security definitions:
OFFICIAL – Loss could cause some damage to the Authority
OFFICIAL – SENSITIVE – Loss could cause severe damage to the Authority
UNCLASSIFIED – Loss would cause little or no damage to the Authority

From:
Sent: 05 January 2023 16:40



2

To:
Cc:

Subject: Parking Standards Response

CAUTION: This email originated outside the Central Bedfordshire Council network. Do NOT click on links, open attachments
or respond unless you are sure that the email is legitimate. If you believe this to be a spam email, report it to the Service

Desk at https://centralbedfordshire.samanage.com/catalog_items/1053685-report-received-email/service_requests/new

Hi

Happy New Year I trust you had a lovely Christmas

Please find our response to the Parking standards as requested.

Kind regards

DLA Town Planning Ltd

St Albans:

Offices in St Albans & Milton Keynes

www.dlatownplanning.com

Disclaimer: Whilst DLA Town Planning has made every effort to provide up to date information and advice the company will not accept any

liability for any action undertaken on the basis of advice provided in this email. This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are

intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take

any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone.

The personal information you provide will be held in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). You can find more

information about how we handle your personal information in our privacy notice, displayed on our website: http://www.dlatownplanning.com


